
Comhairle Chontae Chill Chainnigh Kilkenny County Council 
Halla an Chontae Sraid Eoin Cill Chainnigh County Hall John Street Kilkenny 

Pobail agus Aiteanna lnbhuanaithe a Chruthu Creating Sustainable Communities and Places 

7th June, 2022. 

TO: AN CATHAOIRLEACH 
& EACH MEMBER OF KILKENNY COUNTY COUNCIL 

RE: ADOPTED POLLING SCHEME 2020 

Dear Councillor, 

I wish to advise you that a request was received from Windgap National School to relocate Polling 
Station to the Community Centre. The Community Centre Committee were in agreement with the 
request. I wish to advise you that Ms. Deirdre Burke, County Registrar has agreed to the change of 
venue. 

In accordance with the legislation -Section 28 &29 of the Electoral Act 1992 and Statutory Instrument 
No. 648/2021, there is no requirement to officially amend the Polling Scheme adopted in 2020. 

Any changes to Polling Stations since the adoption of the Polling Scheme will be included when a 
new Polling Scheme is required. Each Local Authority is required to make a new Polling Scheme 
every ten years. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anne Maria Walsh, 
Meetings Administrator 
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